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A note from our Chair 
Spring is around the corner and 2023 is long past us and 

was a great year for our participants and volunteers. 

In January we introduced virtual indoor golf in Burlington. Jim Finlay, a volunteer, 

sourced, implemented and now leads this weekly program. In February, we collaborated 

with Collen Snell from Frog in Hand to offer a Mindful Movement to Music Class. In March 

we joined forces with Jodie Lium from the Mississauga Pickleball Association to offer 

Pickleball in Mississauga. As you can see we are always on the move "Helping our 

Parkinson's Community Move Forward". We invite you all to keep moving in 2024! 

April is Parkinson's Awareness Month. Karen Visentin, one of our participants, is leading 

our Light up Canada for World Parkinson's Day initiative. On April 11th many Foundations 

across Canada are collaborating to have landmarks, bridges and buildings lit up in Blue in 

recognition of World Parkinson's Day. 

In 2024, our goal is to reach more people in our Parkinson's community and we 

need your help. If you know a neighbour, a friend, or a relative who has been diagnosed 

with PD let them know about us. Offer to accompany them to one of our programs as the 

first step is usually the hardest. Tamara Boaden - Chair 

WHY IS EXERCISE SO IMPORTANT TO 

PEOPLE WITH PARKINSON'S DISEASE? 

Research shows that various forms of 

exercise or art can improve gait, balance, 

tremor, flex-ability, grip strength, 

cognition and overall motor coordination 

and sense of well-being. For individuals 

with Parkinson's improved mobility 

decreases the risks of falls and can help 

manage other complications of the 

disease. A recent lpsos study indicates 

that 73% of all Canadians living with 

Parkinson's rate regular exercise as the 

service most important to them and Dr. 

Jay Alberts (Cleveland Clinic) advises that 

"Exercise needs to move from a 

recommendation to a prescription for 

people with Parkinson's". For your 

information, click to link to the Michael J 

Fox Foundation's New Guide: Exercise, 

Brain Health and Parkinson's, February 8, 

2024. 
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